
 
 
 
 

 

29th November 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school just in time for Christmas! It will run 
from the 2nd of December until the 6th of December. I hope that you will be able to join 
us and make this celebration of reading a huge success!  

Your support of this literacy fundraiser is key in helping us to continue purchasing new 
books and resources for our library and school. Up to 60p in every £1 you spend is given 
back to our school and put towards new resources and books for the school library. 

 

Parents/guardians are invited to visit the Book Fair during the following time:  

• Friday 6th  09:15 - 10:10 
 

Prices start at just £2.99 and there is such a great range of books and stationery on offer 
that there is bound to be something that your child will enjoy.  

 

Books can be purchased using cash or through our online parent payment link: 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1424381. Pre-paid gift vouchers are available 
in £5, £10, £15, £20 and £25 on the scholastic website.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in promoting reading and enriching our students’ 
learning experience! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Miss J. Dennis 

Librarian  

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1424381

